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Speech and Language  

 
Our speech & Language Ther-

apist—Jennifer, comes in eve-
ry Wednesday.  

 
If you think your child would 

benefit from extra support, or 
if you would like to meet Jen-

nifer to discuss your child’s 
speech and language needs 

please contact Ms Eva.  
 

  

November’s Monthly Attendance 
 

 Class Monthly % 

    

1 93.9% 

2 95.4% 

3 92.3% 

4 91.7% 

5 97.1% 

6 97.1% 

Overall 94.6% 

Please check out our new school  
website! 

 

 

www.grange.newham.sch.uk  

 
Next Workshop for parents: -  

Support with positive parenting  

Friday 9th December  
9am -11am  

Well done 
Class 5 & 6!  

 
Keep it up!  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

Christmas is nearly here and with a few weeks 

left until we break up from school, there still re-
mains a strong focus on teaching and learning. 

This week is assessment week and I would like to 

say a big thank you to all those who have worked 

really hard to improve their learning. Well Done!  
 

The school is buzzing with excitement as we ap-

proach the last weeks of December.  Activities such as; the writing competi-
tion, the Christmas Pantomime and the end of term Christmas performances, 

help us to remember the importance of giving and valuing each other.   

 
As we say goodbye to 2016 and enter into the New Year, I would like to take 

this opportunity to thank you all for your continued support and wish you all 

a merry Christmas and a happy New Year.  
 

Kind regards,  Mrs Dellis Smith  

December Issue  

2016  
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Autumn Term 2016 

December Issue 

Grange Primary School 

Friday 16th December  
 

From 3.30pm  
 

School Hall  

Face  

painting 

 

Chocolate 

Fountain 

Guess the 

Number of 

Sweets in a 

Jar 

Wear a festive jumper  

To everyone who 

dressed in their  

onesies and pyjamas!  
 

We raised a total of 

£155 for Children in 

Need last month.  

Grangeôs 

Christmas 

Shows  

 
KS2 Performance 

 

Monday 12th    

December 

 From 2pm-3pm 

 
 
 

EYFS & KS1  
Performance  

 

Wednesday 14th  

December from 9.30amñ

10.130am 

 
All parents/carers 

are welcome!  

We would really appreciate your support 
and contribution to our Christmas Fair. 
 
If you are available to help as a volun-

teer at a stall or would like your own 
stall—Please contact the school office. 
Please start bringing in your donations 
or toys/books/unwanted presents. 
Thanks! 

FAIR 


